
 

 

FINANCE COUNCIL MINUTES 

March 10th, 2023 

The finance council met at noon on March 10th in a lightly attended meeting in 

the conference room. Only Fr Mark, Mike Uhl, Dan Eagleson and Ed Beyers attended. 

Mike Uhl led the opening prayer. The minutes of the February meeting were 

approved as presented. 

The financial report for the month showed collections up $4,631 from last 

February, and $5,044.81 year to date. 

In Rob David’s absence, there was no report on investments. 

In other business, the school needs money to pay some major bills, notably the 

janitorial salaries. Kim estimated something over $30,000. Also, K of C is asking for 

somebody new to run the fish fries. 

The meeting adjourned at 12:11 pm. The finance council will meet again April 

14th. 

  

  

 


